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Condo owners launch class-action lawsuits following
falling glass incidents
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The owners and renters of two condo buildings which had panes of glass fall from their balconies
are suing the developers and contractors.

Law firms Falconer Charney and Sutt Strosberg have filed a class-action lawsuit on their behalf,
which names the developers, contractors, manufacturers and architects as the defendants.

The suit involves residents from the Murano Towers (Bay and College Streets) and Festival
Tower (John and King Streets), which are linked to Lanterra Developments, Bay Grenville
Properties and King and John Festival Corporation.

The plaintiffs allege they have been unable to use their balconies and outdoor spaces for several
months, since the accidents occurred.



